Post-School Survey Student Contact Form

Dear Student: One year after you leave high school, someone from your school district will call and ask you to
complete a telephone survey. It’s quick and easy! You’ll be asked if you are going to school, if you are working,
and if so, where? And for how long? Your feedback provides valuable information that helps teachers prepare
their students for life after high school.

Please provide your school district with the best contact information so that they can reach you next year,
sometime between June 1 and September 30. *This information will be kept confidential.*

Student Contact Info

Name (First and Last) School Attended

Address (Street, City, State, Zip)

Home Phone Cell Phone

Which teacher or staff member would you like to hear from?

What are the best ways to reach you? Please circle all that apply:

Home Phone Email Mail Cell Phone Social Media Family Member Other
Famlly Member’s Contact Info Relationship to Student:
Name (First and Last) School Attended

Address (Street, City, State, Zip)

Home Phone Cell Phone
Alternate Contact Info Relationship to Student:
Name (First and Last) School Attended

Address (Street, City, State, Zip)

Home Phone Cell Phone

High School/District Staff: Keep these records secure.

One year after this student exits high school, use the online CDE Exceptional Student Services Data Management System to
conduct the Post- School Survey between June 1st and September 30th. Document at least three attempts to survey each
student, their family member, and/or their designated alternate contact(s). For more information, please contact Gail Lott at
303-501-0347 or lott_g@cde.state.co.us
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